
 

4th September 2019 

 

To: Parents of Year 10 GCSE Music Pupils 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 10 GCSE Music 
 

Thank you for supporting your child in their decision to study GCSE Music after school. The sessions will 

run every Tuesday from 4.00-6.00pm. The first session will take place on Tuesday 10th September. In 

the event that your child cannot make a session, it is their responsibility to notify me so that I can issue 

them with the relevant catch-up work. 

 

There will be no session on the following dates: 

 

 Tuesday 24th September 

 Tuesday 8th October 

 Tuesday 12th November 

 Tuesday 26th November 

 Tuesday 11th February 

 Tuesday 10th March 

 Tuesday 17th March 

 Tuesday 19th May 

 Tuesday 16th June 

 

Your child will be issued with a textbook for the duration of the course. I also recommend purchasing 

Rhinegold Education’s WJEC/Eduqas GCSE Music Revision Guide by David Ventura (RRP £9.99). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr D Thompson 

Head of Music 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 10 GCSE Music 
 

Child’s name:   Year:  

 

I give my permission for my son/daughter to stay at school for the above activity and will make 

appropriate travel arrangements for him/her at the stated finishing time of 6.00pm.  

 

Signed:   Date:  

 

Please return to Mr Thompson by Monday 9th September 


